

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Local Plan Feedback

1 message

EMMETT LUNNY

16 January 2023 at 17:00

To: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Dear Canterbury Council,

I am writing to oppose the daft Local Plan. It is not right to be building more new houses on green fields which the local infrastructure will not support. I'm strongly opposed to your suggestion to build a road through Duke's Meadow which I walk through each day. This draft local plan does not have the support of local residents and it has already been condemned by prominent national figures.

Yours faithfully,

Emmett Lunny